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Upcoming events at Port Huron Schools:

* Apr. 5 National Paraeducator Day

* Apr. 7 Good Friday (Schools closed)

* Apr. 11-13 Kindergarten Round Up

* Apr. 17 Board Meeting, 7 p.m. (PHN PAC)
.+ Apr. 19 Early Release (Teacher PD)

* May 10 Early Release (Teacher PD)

* May 29 Memorial Day (Schools closed)

* June 8 K’s for Kids Superheroes Fun Run

National Paraeducator Day is this Wednesday,

April 5, 2023!

Please join me in thanking our paraeducators at Port Huron
Schools. They are critical to the support of our students and

staff, and we appreciate all they do every day! Paraeducator App}eciation Day

Wednesday ° April 5, 2023

Submit a Nomination

ADVOCATOR, INNOVATOR, AND EDUCATOR OF THE YEAR
This week, Port Huron Schools begins its ninth annual "Advocator,
Innovator and Educator of the Year" campaign. Nominations for
exemplary employees in our district can be made through the form on the
PHS website.

We encourage students, parents, colleagues in education and community
members to nominate someone in the Port Huron Schools who is making a
significant impact in the areas of advocating, innovating or educating. From
parapros to teachers, custodians to administrators, and secretaries to
service personnel and more, there are many employees deserving of this
affirmation and recognition of their hard work and positive impact on
students and families.

The deadline for all nominations is Friday, April 28; awards will be
announced on Thursday morning, May 11, during National Teacher
Appreciation Week.
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The Port Huron Schools Endowment Fund
and Port Huron Parks and Recreation present
the 2023 Ks For Kids Fun Run - RETURN
OF THE SUPERHEROES.

PHS ENDOWMENT FUND

K'S FOR KIPS FUN RUN . Fund

Thursday, June 8th 6:00pm
Pine Grove Park, Port Huron

Entry registration is OPEN! To sign up as a
participant or a sponsor, please visit this
website:

New this year:

https://runsignup.com/Race/MI/PortHuron/KsF
orKidsFunRun

TOURNHMENT

THIS WEEK's Next week is Kindergarten Round Up!
PARENT TIP / e Visit the District Facebook page for specific

ROM PORT HURON Scuoors * . .
: ekl dates/times.

e Unable to attend at the time your child’s school is
hosting a RoundUp? Parents may attend any
KI N D E RGA RTE N other district event or enroll their child at the
ENROLLMENT McKinley Building (2720 Riverside Dr., Port
Huron).
e There will be a “make-up” event from 5-6 p.m. on

May 4 at the Early Childhood Center.
e Questions? Call (810) 984-3101.

Port Huron Schools

Are you interested in FREE

preschool but unsure if your child HIGH-QUALITY, NO-COST

is eligible? You may qualify for more

than you realize. Please visit the Early pRESCHOOL
FOR CHILDREN AGES 0-5

Childhood Center Facebook page to
see if your child qualifies. Apply today! ONE APPLICATION, MULTIPLE OPTIONS

Our elementary schools all celebrated March Is Reading Month in
many ways. At Roosevelt Elementary, the students reached their
reading goal of 1,000 hours of reading! Their reward - being able
to give Principal Hazely a pie in the face ... 26 pies, in fact!
Congratulations, Little Reds! A special shout out to Mrs. Fogal’s
kindergarten class, who earned a pizza party for reading the
most hours. More photos of this special day can be found on the

R velt Elementary F K
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The PHN Marching Band spent their spring break at
Disney World/Universal Studios in Orlando, Florida where
they represented Port Huron Schools and Port Huron
Northern in their parade march at the Magic Kingdom on
Wednesday, March 29.

When not performing, band members enjoyed Epcot, the
Magic Kingdom, Hollywood Studios and Universal Studios.
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Students at Holland Woods Middle School celebrated World Down
Syndrome Day by wearing brightly colored, mismatched socks. March 21
is symbolic because people with Down Syndrome have 3 copies of their
21st chromosome. Socks were chosen because the karyotype of Ds
chromosomes actually looks like mismatched socks. More photos of this
observance can be seen on the HWMS Facebook page.

Thursday, March 23 was National Puppy Day.

Students at Michigamme Elementary celebrated by reading to the Blue
Water Therapy Dogs. We are grateful for the work of Blue Water Love
on a Leash in our schools throughout the District.

On Thurs., Mar. 23, Roosevelt Elementary School hosted a Family
Literacy Night sponsored by Title 1. More photos of this event can
be seen on the Roosevelt Facebook page.

A great addition to the Literacy Night were the 14 science

experiments and projects that were created at home and shared

during the event!
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The Blue Water College Access Network announced its Spring
Transition Webinar Series:

BLUE WATER
m e Graduation and Beyond (Class of 2023): Thur., Apr. 13, 7-8 p.m.

e Your Senior Year Advantage (Class of 2024): Thur., Apr. 13, 7-8 p.m.
e 4-Year Planning (Class of 2027): Thur., Apr. 13, 7-8 p.m.

COLLEGE ACCESS NETWORK

. There is no cost for these webinars, but registration is required. Go
Community to www.bwcan.org to reserve your spot today. All high school students
Foundation and their families are welcome to attend. One St. Clair County junior or

. senior in attendance will win a $500 scholarship (provided by the
Community Foundation of St. Clair County) at the end of each webinar.

Quick Links:
For your reference, here’s a list of links to information
shared in recent issues of This Week @ Port Huron
Schools:
2022-2023 District Calendar
Early Childhood Center Registration (GSRP, 3 & 4
year old tuition programs)
Enroliment Information
Harrison Adult Learning Center - Registration
Information
PHS TV Schedule
Past issues of This Week @ Port Huron Schools
Peachjar FAQ
Skyward FAQ
Staff Recognition link
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SUBSCRIBE / UNSUBSCRIBE
Click to join or unsubscribe from the district email list. You may also copy and paste this link:

http://bit.ly/PHSNewsletter.
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